
Dear Partner,

Are you ready for Easter? It’s the season when many people stop and think about the death and 
resurrection of Christ. Easter is a great time to share your faith and the simplest way to do that 
is by using our free sharing cards. These small cards make a large impact in lifting the spirits 
of others.

Many in your community are hurting, living in loneliness, pain or emotional turmoil. A kind 
word and friendly gesture would be greatly appreciated. While on this earth Jesus calmed the 
storm for the disciples. Today, he can still calm a troubled life. But you are his hands. So hand 
someone an encouraging sharing card. Let them know God cares. Remind them Jesus died for 
them, personally.

Sharing cards are such a easy way to witness. It’s a fantastic tool to let others know God loves 
them. Sharing cards provide encouragement and confirmation that each person matters to God. 
Some of our sharing cards include a special message, a Bible promise or a powerful Scripture. 
Other cards are designed for holidays like: Easter coming up on March 31, Mother’s Day 
coming up May 12, and Memorial Day coming up May 27. In addition we have cards for other 
holidays, birthdays, graduation, anniversaries, get well and thank you. Each beautiful card you 
share will communicate a positive message. It’s easy to be an influence for good by giving a 
sharing card to family, friends, neighbors and co-workers.

Be ready to brighten someone’s day! Why not take a look at our FREE sharing cards and order 
a supply of printed sharing cards today at: lifetalk.net/sharing-cards. Or call and request cards 

at 1-800-775-HOPE (4673). Then 
when the Spirit moves you to reach out, 
you’ll be ready with a simple but 
effective way to be a blessing to 
others. We also have special cards 
and stickers designed for children. 
Order them at: lifetalk.net/stickers

Another option is to explore our digital 
sharing cards—eCards. These are 
beautiful and easy to send via email, 
SMS texting, or you can post them on 



your social media, like Facebook and Instagram. Sharing your faith with eCards is simple, easy 
and fast. Just a few clicks and you’re done. It only takes a minute, but your message will last a 
lifetime! Discover the many awesome eCards available at: lifetalk.net/ecards

At LifeTalk, providing sharing cards is one way we minister. It can be YOUR ministry to others 
as well. So plan now to hand out some sharing cards, or send eCards for Easter, Mother’s Day 
and Memorial Day. 

We also invite you to help support our sharing card ministry. LifeTalk is a faith-based media 
ministry and we depend on the faithful support of our listeners, partners and friends. We thank 
you so much for your ongoing love gifts. If you desire to honor a loved one with your gift, 
please explore our tribute page where you can post a memorial for all to see. Check it out at: 
lifetalk.net/in-memory

National Day of Prayer
The National Day of Prayer is observed annually on the first Thursday in May. This year it’s 
on May 2. People of many different faiths join in prayer on this day. We encourage you to 
participate. Pray for our nation and our leaders. Pray for your community, your neighbors, your 
friends and family. 

At LifeTalk Radio we believe prayer makes a difference. This ministry could not thrive without 
prayer. We thank you for your prayers. We pray daily for our listeners. We pray for those on our 
prayer list. We pray for special needs and concerns. We desire to pray for you. If you have a need 
please let us know. Write your request on the enclosed reply card and mail it to us. Or call our 
prayer hotline: 1-800-775-HOPE (4673). Or share your request online at: lifetalk.net/prayer

Our founding fathers recognized the importance of prayer. In 1775 the Continental Congress asked 
the colonies to pray for wisdom in forming a new nation. In 1863 President Lincoln called for a 
day of prayer as this country was embattled in a devastating Civil War. Many other presidents have 
also called for national prayer. The National Day of Prayer was created by a joint resolution of the 
United States Congress in 1952. 

Years later, Mrs. Shirley Dobson, 
chairman emeritus for the National 
Day of Prayer, said, “We have lost 
many of our freedoms in America 
because we have been asleep. I feel 
if we do not become involved and 
support the annual National Day of 
Prayer, we could end up forfeiting 
this freedom, too.”

FREE Book Offer Project
One of the most inspiring books to influence my personal 
spiritual growth is the little book, Steps to Christ. I’ve read it 
more than once and each time the words encourage and bless 
me. My spirit draws closer to heaven. Perhaps this has been 
your experience also if you’ve read the book. If you’ve never 
read Steps to Christ, I’d love to send you a free copy. Just check 
the box on the reply card and return it to us, or order it online 
by checking the appropriate box at: lifetalk.net/contact

During 2024 our goal is to increase our evangelistic ministry 
using this book. Our target is to ship 10,000 books. Thus, we’re 
busy creating an awareness campaign on the radio about this 
free book offer. In order to accomplish this goal we need to 
raise the necessary funds. Please help us share this wonderful 
book. If you would like to help pay it forward, I encourage you 
to use the enclosed reply card and send us your love gift or you 
can give online at: lifetalk.net/donate

If you’ve been touched by the book, Steps to Christ, I urge 
you to help us make it available to a wider audience. Thank 

you so much for your continued support. I’m sure you’ve noticed that postage has gone up again. 
Mailing is the greatest cost of getting our free books and materials into the hands of others. Your 
participation with this evangelistic outreach is greatly appreciated. Thank you so much for helping 
to place the book, Steps to Christ, in the hands of those requesting it. LifeTalk Radio exists to 
connect people with Christ. Sharing this book is another way of reaching that mission.

                   Your servant in Christ,

                   John Geli
                   Ministry Director, LifeTalk Radio ®

P. S. Please consider helping us share Steps to Christ to those listeners wanting it. Often times a 
book project mails books to everyone in a specific city or zip code. Unfortunately often a free book 
ends up in the trash since it was not requested. In contrast, our project is targeted only at those 
asking for the book, thus providing for the greatest efficiency and effectiveness of your donations 
funding this evangelistic project. Please use the handy reply card and indicate your gift by including 
your credit card number or your check and drop it in the mail using the envelop provided. Your gift 
large or small makes a difference! If you are not already a regular donor, please consider making 
your gift automatically each month. Simply use the enclosed reply card and check the “sustaining 
partner” box. For your convenience, you can also give online at: lifetalk.net/donate. Thank you so 
much for your generosity and continued faithfulness! 


